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13th October 2023

Welcome to the latest edition of our Parent Bulletin!

Activities Week choice forms are already flying in, make sure your child gets their signed forms back to their 
tutors by the 20th of October. Any students interested in going on the residential trips must be sure to get 
them in by this date to be considered. If your child hasn’t received their choices form, they can get a blank 
one from their tutor.

As mentioned last week, October is Black History Month, and this week Miss Arnold has been holding house 
assemblies about the importance of the month and British Black History and how it’s not just celebrated in 
October but is an integral part of our history as a nation.

Last night we held our Open Evening, and it was a roaring success! It was our largest turn out yet, as hundreds 
of students and parents came to find out what #teamtrafalgar is all about! Thank you to all our students who 
helped as tour guides and supported departments across the school, helping us show off to Trafalgar in its 
best light.

Stay safe and take care,

Team Trafalgar

Parent         Bulletin

Uniform & Equipment
Please ensure your children have the 
correct uniform & equipment with them 
each day. If you require any support, 
contact your child’s form tutor. You can 
find details of what they need here.

Key Dates                                                                       2023

Friday 20th October - Activities Week Choices deadline

Monday 23rd - Friday 27th October - Half Term

Monday 30th October - Students back in school

Community CirclesCommunity Circles
Our check out question to end the week was: 

‘This month is Black History Month. Why is it important to celebrate diversity?’ 

All houses have been having assemblies on the topic this week, and this will  be something we continue 
to talk about into next week and indeed throughout the year. In community circles, the beauty of having 
vertical tutoring is the differing experiences of tutors and students from different year groups, means that 
older students can educate younger ones on what they have learnt in History or English related to this topic. 
The assembly focused on British Black History, including the Bristol bus boycott of 1963. In circles, some 
students expressed surprise at not knowing about Black History here in the UK. Some students commented 
on how we’re all different and that this is something to be celebrated and that Black History month fits well 
as part of that. 

Ask your child how they responded. How would you answer?  #blackhistorymonth #teamtrafalgar

https://www.trafalgarschool.org.uk/parents/uniform-and-equipment/
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MFL Department Update
Open Evening 2023

An unforgettable 
evening of linguistic 
delights and culinary 
indulgence! Our 
open evening was 
a flavorful fiesta, 
where the eloquent 
beauty of languages 
met the delectable 
charm of tortillas, 
chorizo, nachos, hot 
chocolate, pain au 
chocolat, croissant, 
and orangina. 

A symphony of tastes 
and words that left 
everyone craving for 
more!

Join our Team! 

We are currently recruiting for the following roles to join our fantastic team here at Trafalgar:

•	 Teacher of Science 
•	 Teacher of Physical Education
•	 Learning Support Assistant 
•	 Exam Invigilator

If you, or someone you know, would be great for any of these roles then visit our website to find out more 
and apply!



@TrafalgarSch trafalgarschool.org.uk



@TrafalgarSch trafalgarschool.org.uk


